
Planned giving provides a unique opportunity for you to support 
Hospice Niagara now by designating a future gift. With your planned 
or deferred gift, you can be assured that Hospice Niagara will continue to 
provide compassionate palliative care for future generations – a gift well 
worth your investment.

A planned gift need not be a financial obligation to you now, but can 
offer you substantial tax benefits as part of your long-term financial 
plans. Such gifts allow you to make a meaningful contribution  
regardless of your age or financial situation.  

A planned gift can be made through: 
 
• a bequest in your will 
• life insurance policies 
• stocks, bonds or securities 
• property
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By arranging a planned gift today, you will demonstrate your 
commitment to individuals in our community who are facing a  
life-limiting illness. A well planned gift creates a lasting legacy  
of care, hope and encouragement for those who need it most. 

Discuss Your Options

When considering a gift to Hospice Niagara, please contact our 
Gift Planning Officer to arrange a meeting. Since every situation 
is different, we would be pleased to discuss your gift planning  
options with you.

Gift Planning Officer 
905.984.8766 ext 250 

info@hospiceniagara.ca 

Hospice Niagara is most grateful for your generosity. 


